
Issue No. 364 25th May 2021 

Bulletin 

The London Borough of Redbridge is seeking the views of girls and women about safety locally 

 

Redbridge are conducting an on-line survey about women’s safety in Redbridge.  The survey has been 

open since 25th March and closes on 11th June. 

We are encouraging colleagues, students and female relatives at home to take part.  Participation is 

anonymous and the task need take  only a few minutes to complete.  Thank you. 

 

https://engagement.redbridge.gov.uk/strategy/womens-listening-exercise/ 

 

Ms Jo Pomeroy 

Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Guardian 

The next parent webinar is today, Tuesday 25th May.  It’s on one of the most requested topics, time 
management and organisation. It will be sharing strategies to overcome procrastination, organise 
workload to reduce overwhelm, create a healthy school-life balance and stop the last-minute rush 
before a deadline.  

 

Registration for is free and the details are below:  

 

Time Management and Organisation 
Date: Tuesday 25th May 
Time: 6 – 7pm 
Registration: https://get.elevatecoaching.info/uk/register 

 

The webinar will be suitable for all year groups.  

Registration is essential and all parents that register will be sent the recording and resources, so if you 
are unable to join live, you can still catch up on the webinar at a later date!  

Best Wishes 

Ms Siddiq 

A reminder that Monday 7th June is an INSET Day. Normal lessons resume for 

Years 7-10 & 12 on Tuesday 8th June. 

https://engagement.redbridge.gov.uk/strategy/womens-listening-exercise/
https://get.elevatecoaching.info/uk/register


ORDERING CANTEEN FOOD – MENU – WEEK  2 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR THE PRE - ORDERING OF SCHOOL 

A reminder the process: 

 Meals must be pre-ordered the week before using the link provided.  

 There is an electronic menu that students will need to complete by a specified time each week. 

 Students must complete their choices for the whole week or for their chosen days. They will be 

asked to enter their name and form and their daily selection. 

 If a student chooses not to take a canteen lunch on any of the five days (for example, they choose to 

buy food from the canteen Monday to Thursday but not Friday), then they must bring a packed lunch 

from home on the Friday. The canteen will only prepare meals based on the pre order forms 

submitted. 

 No payments will be accepted in the canteen. Harrisons will charge student accounts daily based on 

their preorder form. It is important that you have sufficient funds on your ParentPay account for these 

charges to be made. 

 Should a student be absent on the day a meal has been ordered, you can cancel the meal by emailing 

 enquiries@woodford.redbridge.sch.uk by 8am on the day of absence and you will not be charged for 

any food that day.  

If a student is to be absent for more than 1 day, please provide this information in your email and all 

food choices will be cancelled and no charge made. 

Food can be ordered by selecting the link below – this will open up the form, selecting the dishes you 
would like for each day of the week . 
You should enter your First name, Surname, Form and your menu choices for each day you require a 

canteen lunch.  

You should then click on the Submit button at the end of the form. Please take care with your 

selection and ensure that you have ticked all the relevant options before you submit the form.  

The cut off point for ordering remains 9pm Sunday evening. 

Please be aware that this menu is for the week beginning 7th June and you will need to place  your 

order by 9pm on Sunday6th June.  

Monday 7th June is an inset day so please choose your orders from Tuesday 8th June. 

Week 2 Menu - Summer 2021 

mailto:enquiries@woodford.redbridge.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=4Fi2Jt9viUm-9dRJy6cj7U8af0ssSVZEiEqAgdmMhy9UNThRS0pXUFpPVzVOMzYwWUZVQ081UDVEQi4u


YEAR 8 

Consent forms for the HPV vaccination will be sent home with your child in 

the next few days. If they have already had the 1st dose at a clinic 

appointment you do not need to return the form again. 

For students that missed the first dose when it was offered last year please 

complete the form and return to Mrs Sawyer in the medical room. All forms 

should be returned by Wednesday 9th June. The immunisation session will be 

taking place throughout the day on Friday 11th June in the main hall.  

The 2nd dose session will now take place next year, date to be confirmed by 

Vaccination UK shortly. 



Music Department in collaboration with Redbridge Music Services: BRASS INSTRUMENT RECRUITMENT 

 

Due to covid restrictions making recruiting a little trickier, please find below a link to a recruitment video 
made by Redbridge Music Services demonstrating the different brass instruments that are on offer to 
learn. It is on the RMS youtube channel. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qzLEFt8nQJQ 

If you are interested in learning any of the brass instruments features please get in touch with me asap! 
 

KEEP MAKING MUSIC! 

Best wishes, 

Mr. Ashman-Jones 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qzLEFt8nQJQ




https://investin.org/


Lloyd's of London Virtual Insight Week: 

We are really excited to be launching the Lloyd's of London Virtual Insight Week running this summer 
between Monday 19 July - Thursday 22nd July and Monday 2 August - Thursday 5th August. Aimed at 
GCSE and A-Level students, students will experience the working environment of a global business 
through a week of virtual workshops and networking, and gain an insight into career opportunities 
within Lloyd’s.  

Key Details:  

Virtual Insight Week running between Monday 19 July - Thursday 22nd July or Monday 2 August - 
Thursday 5th August (your week will be given upon successful application checks)  

An introduction to Lloyd's and the Insurance Industry  

Opportunity to take part in workshops and networking with industry professionals 

Open to all students in years 10, 11, 12 or 13 

Possible fast tracks to future careers once completed the Insight Week for one of Lloyd's 
Apprenticeships or Graduate / Internship programs that they offer 

Something great to add you your CV 

Application Link: 

https://lloydsemergingtalent.com/schemes/insight-week 

 

We do have very limited spaces and this program will be extremely popular so if you are interested in 
securing a place then we are encouraging all students to fill in the application form ASAP. Deadline to 
apply is 28th May 2021.  

https://lloydsemergingtalent.com/schemes/insight-week


LYG Open Games – Yr8/9 Girls Football - Saturday 11th September – Mabley Green Park  
Together with LYG & Frenford clubs we are putting together a Redbridge Girls Team to compete in this 
years’ open competition. Any girls who may be interested in attending trials/training which will be 
held:  
Monday 6pm-7pm @ Frenford Football Club (IG1 3PS) – starting 31st May 2021 







DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2020   -  2021 

SUMMER 2021     

Term Monday 19 April Friday 28 May 

Half-term Monday 31 May Friday 4 June 

Term Monday 7  June Wednesday 21 July 

Non-Contact Day * Monday 7th June 2021 

           Monday 28th June is a school day. 

Bank holidays and Religious Festivals* 

      Monday 31 May 2021 (Spring Bank Holiday)                                                                                                 

               

      Eid-ul-Adha: Tuesday 20th July  

 

*Please note that the dates of religious festivals are subject to variation. 


